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To begin our new Science topic on rocks, fossils 

and soils, we visited the Sedgwick Museum! We 

had a great time and it made us really excited 

to learn more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our lessons, we have discussed our prior 

knowledge and explored the three types of rocks 

– igneous, sedimentary and metamorphic.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 in Year 3 

 

This Month’s Super Learning 

 

Well done to everyone who has received a 

certificate this month.  

Robinson: Dagmar, Azra, Advah and 

Joshua 

Darwin: Avanna, Amira, Mathew and Evie 

 

 

 
 

 

To begin our fractions unit, we have 

revisited our prior learning. We have 

started by recognising halves (½) and 

quarters (¼) in shapes, followed by finding 

these fractions in a number. 

 

 

In English, we have started to explore quest 

stories and have used our toolkit to write 

our own based on The Firework Maker’s 

Daughter by Philip Pullman. We are looking 

forward to learning and writing more this 

half term. 

 

We hope you had a restful Easter break and 

are looking forward to the Summer Term! 

 

 


